
Invitation
Timor-Leste Libraries Update

with
Patti Manolis

CEO, Geelong Regional Library Corporation and
Convenor Library Books for Timor-Leste Working Group

You will hear:
 The latest news about Timor-Leste’s Libraries
 About a Library Study Tour of Timor-Leste being organised for

late September 2011 (that will include visiting library and
information services in Dili and district areas and conclude at the
Ubud Writers Festival in Bali)

 How you can help refresh Library Books for Timor-Leste by
joining / assisting the Committee for the next stage as a fully
fledged Incorporated Association
When: Tuesday 15 February 2011
Time: 4-5.30pm (early dinner afterwards in Fitzroy– not compulsory!)
Venue: Fitzroy Town Hall, Napier Street Fitzroy, in the Mayor’s Room
Cost: FREE
RSVP: by Thursday 10 February to Patti Manolis
email patti.manolis@geelonglibraries.vic.gov.au


